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The Baltimore Regional Cooperative Purchasing Committee holds a license to use the ProcurementIQ 

database of researched industry data.  When working on BRCPC activities, the license permits me to 

provide you with a report on available industry data. 

 

Visit https://www.procurementiq.com/ to learn more or contact Debbie Groat at 

dgroat@baltometro.org to request a report. 
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